
 

 

 
 
 

Kindergarten Parents Information Evening 12.09.19 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to a Welcome/Information Evening for Kindergarten parents. The 
evening will be held on Thursday 12th September in the Kindergarten building at 6pm – 7pm. It will 
be an informal meeting where can share good practice and our daily routines. There will be a short 
presentation and an opportunity to speak to key staff who will be pleased to answer any questions 
you may have. Light refreshments will be served for your convenience.  
 
We hope you will be able to join us, please complete the attached reply slip to indicate your 
attendance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Howard 
Head of the Infant and Girls’ Junior Schools 
 
 
 
    Kindergarten Parents Information Evening 12.09.19 
 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………. 
 
 
I / We are able / unable to attend the Kindergarten Parents Information Evening on 12.9.19. 
 
 
Parental signature …………………………………..   Date ………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headmistress: Mrs Jo Anderson BA PGCE MEd 
Head of the Infant and Girls’ Junior Schools: Mrs C Howard MSIPS BSc PGCE  

Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire, BL9 0HH 
T: 0161 696 8600  F: 0161 763 4658 

E: girlsinfo@burygrammar.com W: www.burygrammar.com 
 

The Bury Grammar Schools Trustee Limited (company number 06612259) as trustee of Bury Grammar Schools Charity (registered charity number 526622).  
Registered office: Farraday House, Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire BL9 0HG. Registered in England and Wales. 

http://www.burygrammar.com/

